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UPCOMING ROTARY PROGRAMS 

 

SEE PAGE TWO FOR NEWS ABOUT OUR NEXT EVENING MEETING! 

 

Celebrate the holidays with The Rotary Club of Denver at our  

Annual Rotary Family Holiday PARTY! 
Thursday, December 20, 2018 | 11:45ð1:15 pm | DAC 

 

ñHoliday Joyò featuring Steven Taylor and Margo Hanschke 
 

 
 

$25 for Active Exempt/Honorary/Evening/Guests 
No charge for Active Ordinary Rotarians  

$10 for Children 10 & Under 
 

*Please bring a new, unwrapped book for our Denver Kids! 
 

***Reservations required by Monday, December 17th  

REGISTER NOW! 

December 27, 2018 

NO MEETING! 

The Rotary Office will be closed from  
Monday, December 24th through Tuesday, January 1st.  

http://www.IsMyRotaryClub.org/Register/RegisterMe.cfm?EventID=77413422
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Committee Meetings 

Jan 3:       OFFSITE | Luncheon at the National Western Stock Show | 11:45ð1:00 PM 
      (Make your reservations below) 
 
Jan 8:       TUESDAY | State of the State Luncheon | 12:00ð1:30 PM 
      (Make your reservations below) 
 
Jan 17:     Topic TBD | Diana DeGette, U.S. Representative, Colorado's 1st Congressional District 

   Upcoming Club 31 Weekly Meetings... 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 18 
Club Board of Directors 
7:30 AM, Rotary Office 
Building B, Suite 018 
1385 S. Colorado Blvd. 

 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 20 

DATE CHANGE 
Programs 

7:30 AM, Lucileôs Caf® 
275 S. Logan 

 
DATE CHANGE 
Membership Team 

1:00 PM, DAC, Colorado 2 
1325 Glenarm Pl. 

 
THURSDAY, JANUARY 3 
Communications Team 

11:00 AM, DAC, Pub Room 
1325 Glenarm Pl. 

 
Rotary Foundation Support 

CANCELLED 
 

MONDAY, JANUARY 7 
Project C.U.R.E. Sort Night 
7:00 PM, 10377 E. Geddes Ave.  

Centennial, 80112 
 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 8 
NEW LOCATION 

World Community Service 
7:30 AM, Rotary Office 
Building A, Suite 611 
1385 S. Colorado Blvd. 

 
THURSDAY, JANUARY 10 

Programs 
7:30 AM, Lucileôs Caf® 

275 S. Logan 
 

Club Executive Team 
10:15 AM, DAC, Room TBD 

1325 Glenarm Pl. 
 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 17 
DRCF Executive Committee 
1:00 PM, DAC, Glenarm Room 

1325 Glenarm Pl. 
 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 24 
Membership 

1:00 PM, DAC, Room TBD 
1325 Glenarm Pl. 

 
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 4 
Project C.U.R.E. Sort Night 
7:00 PM, 10377 E. Geddes Ave.  

Centennial, 80112 

A Listing of ALL our Club and 
Committee Meetings are on our 
website www.denverrotary.org 
under ñMeetings & Events.ò 

 
For questions about programs/
speakers, please contact  
Ben Allen our 2018-19 

Meetings Committee Chair 

   Evening Bi-Monthly Meeting... 

Wednesday, December 19th  
 

NO MEETING | Happy Holidays!  

   REGISTER NOW! 

ß Rotary Luncheon at the National Western Stock Show  
Thursday, January 3rd | 11:45 - 1:00 PM | OFFSITE | NWSS Complex  
Click here for more information & to REGISTER NOW                  
**Reservations required by Friday, December 28th at Noon**   
 

ß *Please make your reservations through our Club, NOT THE DISTRICT*  
12th Annual State of the State Luncheon  
Tuesday, January 8th | 12:00 - 1:30 PM | OFFSITE | Denver Marriott Tech Center  
Click here for more information & to REGISTER NOW                  
**Reservations required by Thursday, January 3rd at 1:00 PM**   
 

ß Rotary Night at the Stock Show 
Wednesday, January 23rd | Dinner/Cash Bar 5:00 PM | Rodeo & Dancing Horses 7:00 PM 
Click here for more information & to REGISTER NOW 
**Reservations required by Friday, January 11th at 4:00 PM**   
 

ß *Please make your reservations through our Club, NOT THE DISTRICT* 
District 5450's Rotary International President's Dinner & Polio Fundraiser 
Friday, January 25th | 6:00 - 9:00 PM | OFFSITE Denver Marriott South 
Click here for more information & to REGISTER NOW  
**Reservations required by Friday, January 18th at 1:00 PM* 

   End of Year Giving... 

*END OF YEAR CONTRIBUTIONS * 
Please note both of our Foundation's deadlines for any contributions to count towards 

the 2018 tax year.  Any contributions that do not meet these deadlines will 
be applied to the 2019 calendar year. 

  
DENVER ROTARY CLUB FOUNDATION: 
Mailed:  Postmarked no later than December 31st 
(Rotary Club of Denver, 1385 S. Colorado Blvd., Suite A-304,  
Denver, CO  80222) 
Online:  Make on or before 11:59 PM (MT), December 31st 
Click here to donate now! 
  

 
THE ROTARY FOUNDATION OF ROTARY INTERNATIONAL 

Mailed: Postmarked to RI Headquarters no later than December 31st  
(The Rotary Foundation, 14280 Collections Center Drive,  
Chicago, IL 60693) 
Online: Made on or before 11:59 PM (CT) 
Click here to donate now! 

http://www.IsMyRotaryClub.org/Register/RegisterMe.cfm?EventID=77413020
http://www.IsMyRotaryClub.org/Register/RegisterMe.cfm?EventID=77413018
http://www.IsMyRotaryClub.org/Register/RegisterMe.cfm?EventID=77413022
http://www.IsMyRotaryClub.org/Register/RegisterMe.cfm?EventID=77413021
https://fs30.formsite.com/DenverRotary/form21/index.html
https://www.rotary.org/en/donate
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   Club 31 Welcomes New Membersé 
For additional information about new members, please log into our membership database at www.dacdb.com 

Drew Price, AuD 
Audiologist 
Sound Relief Hearing Center 
 
Date Joined: 11/20/18 
Rotary Sponsor: Colleen Cozad 

eventually become her home.  Drew earned her Doctorate in Audiology 
from Rush University Medical Center in Chicago, Illinois, and  

completed her Bachelor of Science degree at Louisiana State University 
in Baton Rouge, Louisiana.  After moving to Denver in 2015 to  
complete her Doctor of Audiology residency at UC Health, Drew chose 
to stay and serve the Denver community at Sound Relief Hearing Center 

in Cherry Creek.  She specializes in tinnitus treatment, providing  
patients with individualized treatment plans and education to help them 
regain their quality of life.  She also treats hearing loss, music-induced 
hearing disorders and works in hearing loss prevention.  In her free 

time, Drew loves participating in the outdoor seasonal activities that 
Colorado has to offer from hiking, biking to skiing and snowshoeing.  
She also loves cooking, traveling, yoga and live music.  

Drew Price is a second-generation audiologist who grew up in Florida, 
Arkansas, and finally landed in New Orleans, Louisiana, where her family 

still resides.  Drew fell in love with Colorado after spending the summer 
months and holidays in Pagosa Springs; she knew this state would  

Jessica Lyon 
Director of Sales 
Residence Inn Denver Downtown 
 
Date Joined: 11/20/18 
Rotary Sponsor: Melly Kinnard  

   Family of Rotary... 

 

It is with a heavy heart to share long-time Club member Dr. Bob Sawyer passed away last 
weekend.  In 2014, Bob celebrated 50 years of membership & 50 years of perfect attendance with the Club until his   
deteriorating health prevented him from attending meetings in the more recent years.  Services were held last Monday, 
December 10th.  Notes of condolences can be sent to Bobôs wife Curley at 3333 East Florida  Avenue, #62, Denver, CO, 
80210.  Please keep Curley and their family in your thoughts and prayers during this difficult time.   
 
 

 

Congratulations to Lauren Mast who after working full-time and going to school full-time is graduating today, 
December 14th from Metropolitan State University with her B.S. in Business Management!  

 

 

 

Congratulations and Welcome aBoard! 
At the Denver Rotary Club Foundationôs annual meeting on December 13, 2018,  

the membership elected four Rotarians to serve as Trustees beginning July 1, 2019.  Trustees 
whose terms expire in 2019 are Jim Mack, Jerry Middel, Virgil Scott and Chuck Turner. 

Alan Friedberg 
Of Counsel, Berg Hill 
Greenleaf & Ruscitti LLP 

Sid Brooks 
Federal Judge 
(Retired)  

Mike MacPhail 
Partner, Faegre 
Baker Daniels 

Barb Ritchie 
President/CEO (Retired) 
Griffith Center for Children 

As the Director of Sales of one of the largest hospitality management 
companies in the US, it has given Jessica Lyon the opportunity to travel 

and live in some amazing cities.  Originally from San Diego, she spent 
as much time as possible outdoors which quickly evolved into Jessicaôs 
love for hiking.  She is always looking for new experiences traveling, 
learning about different cultures, and trying as many new foods as  

possible.  Jessica has recently started calling Denver home and is excit-
ed to experience all it has to offer.  As a new mom with an eight-month-
old son, she canôt wait to watch him grow up exploring the Rocky 
Mountains.  Jessica looks forward to being a part of such a diverse 

group of professionals that share a passion for helping the community.  

Our thanks to Deb DeMuth, Kristi Shaffer, Mike MacPhail, Dennis Kuper & Julie Freshman  
for serving on this yearôs Trustee Nominating Committee. 
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(USPS 348-720) 
Published weekly by  

The Rotary Club of Denver. 
Subscriptionsð$26.00/year 

Postmaster: Send Address-Change Form 
3579 to: 

Club 31 Keyway 
The Rotary Club of Denver 

1385 S. Colorado Blvd., Suite A-304 
Denver, CO 80222 
Phone: 303-893-1919 

For questions or comments about the 
compilation, distribution or production 
of the Keyway, please contact the 
Rotary Office or send an  

email to staff@denverrotary.org by  
Wednesday at noon. 

Birth-a-tarians Birth-a-tarians 

 PLEASE SHARE WITH YOUR ROTARY FAMILY! 
It is a Rotary tradition to honor our Birth-a-tarians each week. We also want to rejoice when one of our members 

receives GOOD NEWS, such as an award, the birth of a child, marriages or business success. Conversely, we want to let you know 
WE CARE when our lives are not going so well.  We often miss knowing when a family memberôs loved one has died, a member is 
sick or one is experiencing  difficult challenges in their life. Forms are available to you at each meeting.  They are located on the 

hospitality table at the back of the room.  Feel free to take some home. Please SHARE. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

Francisco Sabichi, 12/14, ñHospitals - Geriatricsò 
Craig Mills, 12/20, UBS Financial, ñInvestment Managementò 
Louise Westfall, 12/21, Central Presbyterian Church, ñReligion - Presbyterianò 
Larry Shermer, 12/21, ñBeverages - Coca Cola/Retiredò 
Alan Friedberg, 12/22, Berg Hill Greenleaf & Ruscitti LLP, ñLaw - Complex Commercial Litigationò 
Byeongsook Seo, 12/23, Snell & Wilmer L.L.P., ñLaw - Commercial Litigationò 
Jay Kamlet, 12/24, Kamlet LLC, ñLaw - Commercial Real Estateò 
Brooke Schiffner, 12/24, BWS Design Group, ñArchitecture - Commercial & Residentialò 
Bob Harris, 12/25, Rains-Flo Manufacturing, Inc., ñIndustrial Mechanical Packingò 
Jim Wilkins, 12/25, ñReal Estate - Agencyò 
Mike MacPhail, 12/27, Faegre Baker Daniels, ñLaw - Securities Litigationò 
Andr® van Hall, 12/2, ñPublic Speaker - Consultantò 


